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ITEM 4 
  Time commenced 10.00 am 
  Time finished                   10.25 am 
 
CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE CABINET MEMBER MEETING 
 
30 JANUARY 2007 
 
Present:  Councillor Bolton  
 
Also present:  Councillors Allen and MacDonald 
   Dave Wilkinson - NASUWT  
 
21/06  Apologies 
 
There were no apologies for absence. 
 
22/06  Late Items Introduced by the Cabinet Member 
 
There were no late items. 
 
23/06  Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
24/06  Cabinet Member Update 
 
The Cabinet Member for Children and Young People provided an update on 
the following: 
 
Healthy Schools Beacon Status 
Building Schools for the Future 
Statement on Exam Results 
 
Non-Key Decisions 
 
25/06 Proposals to Establish a Special School 
 
The Cabinet Member considered a report from the Corporate Director for 
Children and Young People detailing the consultation arrangements for the 
designation of a special school and for the future arrangements of the PRU 
facilities for Derby. 
 
Resolved to approve the consultation arrangements for the designation 
of a special school and for the future arrangements of the PRU facilities 
for Derby. 
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26/06  Creation of Places and Sustainability of Childcare 
 
The Cabinet Member considered a report from the Corporate Director for 
Children and Young People detailing grant applications for the creation of 
childcare places and sustainability funding. 
 
Resolved to approve the grant funding applications for the creation of 
childcare places and sustainability funding. 
 
 
27/06  Consultation on School Term and Holiday Dates  
  2008/9 
 
The Cabinet Member considered a report from the Corporate Director for 
Children and Young People report detailing the proposed school term and 
holiday dates for the academic year 2008/9, following consultation with unions 
and headteachers. 
 
Dave Wilkinson – NASUWT – was invited to speak and supported the 
recommendations in the report. 
 
Resolved 
 

1. To agree the school term and holiday dates for the academic year 
2008/9 detailed in appendix 2 of the report. 

 
2. To suggest that schools consider, in consultation with their staff, 

that the last day of the summer term 2008 is taken as a 
disaggregated INSET day in order to preserve a full six weeks of 
summer break – if staff so wish. 

 
 
 
 

 
MINUTES END 


